
 
 

Chapter FYI 
 

March 2, 2020 

 

The Connecticut Chapter of the American College of Health Care Administrators is 
seeking Nominations for five (5) Chapter Awards: 
 

1. Distinguished Nursing Home Administrator 

2. New Nursing Home Administrator 

3. Education 

4. Business Partner 

5. Navigator 

SEE attached for Award purposes and eligibility requirements. 
 
A submission for any Award must be scanned (pdf) into one (1) package and emailed to 
Jess DeRing, Chapter Vice President at jdering@60-west.com. 
 
Submissions must be received no later than close-of-business on Friday, March 27, 
2020. 
 
Award winners will receive their recognition at our Chapter Annual Meeting on 
Wednesday, April 22nd. 
 
You KNOW people who are deserving of this recognition.  Make it happen! 
 
Questions?  Concerns?  Please contact Jess DeRing at jdering@60-west.com.     
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"The American College of Health Care Administrators…, Promoting Excellence In Long-

term Care Leadership!"   
 


